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November 7, 2013

Chester Kano

Calvary Church

Fremont Ave

South Pasadena CA 91030

Dear Chester,

On behalf of the South Pasadena Arts Council, | would like to personally thank
Calvary Church for helping make our first major fundraiser, The Theatre of
Terror, a big success. By providing a terrific partnership with us, it set the tone
for our successful event. The use of church property was particularly important. It
would not have been successful without you.

Thanks to your efforts, our little fundraiser received rave reviews from broadcast
news and publications around Southern California. More importantly, Calvary
embodied the mission of SPARC by helping support SPARC and our work in
bringing art and cultural activity to our community.

It is always a pleasure to partner with committed community folks like yourself
that help make South Pasadena the great community it is.

Again, from all of us at SPARC, THANK YOU!!!!

Regards,
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Howard Spector, Director
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